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February 4th, 2020 

Toronto and East York Community Council 
100 Queen St W 
Toronto M5H 2N2 

Request to Review 49 Heath Street West for Inclusion on the City's Heritage register 

Dear Chair and Members, 

It has been brought to my attention by the community and a local historian that this property may 
have architectural and cultural significance. Preliminary research has already been conducted 
identifying the Brass family, which were a well-known Toronto business owners, as the original 
occupants of the home. This large home was then converted to a multi-unit dwelling after 1929 and 
remains so today.  

This property is one of the last remaining homes of this character in the area and represents part of 
the history of the Deer Park neighbourhood. The home is currently up for sale and in order to 
preserve the existing property as a potential heritage resource, I am requesting that City staff 
urgently undertake an evaluation for inclusion to the City's Heritage Register. 

Recommendation: 

1. Request that the Senior Manager, Heritage Preservation Services, research and evaluate the
property at 49 Heath Street West for inclusion on the City's Heritage Register and to report
back to the Toronto and East York Community Council with the results of this evaluation."

Josh Matlow 
City Councillor 
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